
From: Mariana Osoria <Mariana.Osoria@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Monday, December 4, 2023 9:04 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Attendance at Special Olympics Reception 
  
Hi Steve, 
I would like to share that I attended the Special Olympics reception as part of the Mayor’s team in my 
official capacity and in DM Jen Johnson’s stead, who was invited by Mary Slowik, a sponsor of the event. 
  
Location details are below and event invitation is attached. 
Address: 433 W. Van Buren St., Chicago, IL 60607  
Date and Time: Wednesday, November 29, 2023; 6:00 p.m.- 7:00 p.m.  
  
Please let me know if there is anything else you need. 
  
BTW-Mary was delighted to hear from you. 
  

Mariana Osoria │ she/her/ella 
  

First Deputy of Human Services, Office of the Mayor  
Desk: 312-744-6765 

Mobile: 312-438-3890 

 
Follow Mayor Johnson on Instagram, Twitter, and Facebook. 
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